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Senator Boyce asked: 

 

Has there been any change to your pay TV subscription since the 2012-13 Budget Estimates 

(May 2012). 

 

• If yes, please provide the reason why, the cost and what channels. 

• What is the cost for this financial year to date? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The decision to subscribe to pay TV, including set up and payment of accounts is up to 

individual areas and offices across the Department.  Therefore, information regarding the 

cost, or any changes to pay TV subscriptions since the 2012-13 Budget Estimates 

(May 2012), is not readily available without the use of significant resources. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


